








most Pacific Island Countries but we recognize that more must be done in terms
of implementation at national level, with supporting from the international
community. Combatting gender-based violence must also remain a key priority.
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ratification and more so the effective implementation of the Convention on the
Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination Aagainst Women as well as the



